Report of the Review Board for the Modular Coil Type C Cladding
A FDR was conducted for the Module Coil Type C cladding on April 27, 2005.  The charge to the review committee was as follows:

· Is the mod coil type C cladding ready for fabrication? Yes.  DXF files are released.  Assembly drawings are in progress.  Modifications can be made later for a small number of parts if necessary
· Is there an adequate plan to prepare the procurement package for the cladding for the 5 remaining Type C coils (and all A and B coils)? Yes, although there are still issues that need to be resolved.
· Is there an adequate method for “posting” the fabrication drawings for in house fabrication?  Yes.  An FTP site has been set up to communicate design information to cog engineers for in-house fabrications.
The Review Board concluded that the design review was successful pending resolution of chits. 
